
 

Friday May 5th 2017 

 

Notice to conserve electricity 

Public Service Announcement 

 

T&TEC’s customers in Tobago are being asked to conserve electricity in the coming days as the 

Commission conducts major maintenance work on a generator at the Cove Power Station. The 

work will run from Friday May 5th to Monday May 8th at 8 p.m.  

 

While the work is being carried out the island will be served by the other machines at Cove as well 

as the undersea cable from Trinidad.  As a precaution against excessive load demand on the system, 

the Commission is appealing to customers to conserve on the use of electricity by minimising the 

use of  non-essential appliances and equipment to reduce the risk of load shedding.   

 

The maintenance of generation is necessary to improve the reliability of the electricity supply to 

Tobago. T&TEC apologises for any inconvenience that may be caused to customers during this 

period.  

 

 

Annabelle Brasnell 

Corporate Communications Manager 


